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5th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

On 4th January 2021, all schools were directed to close until February half term. The advice is that, where possible, 
parents keep children at home.  

 

We will be following government expectations that only the following children can attend school during this time:  

 Children of critical workers; 
 Vulnerable children who have and Education Health Care Plan (EHCP); 
 Those with an assigned Social Worker or other circumstances listed at the link below 
 

List of Vulnerable Children and Key Workers  

If you fall into any of the above categories, we are asking you to complete the attached form as soon as 
possible and no later than 3pm today. This will enable us to plan staffing.  

Please do not bring your child to school until you have heard from us.  

In two parent households, where only one parent is a critical worker, we ask that children are kept at home as 
this will help to reduce infection rate more quickly. 

School will reopen for these children on Thursday 7th January 2021.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Janine Parker 


